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Dear parents/guardians,  

To complement the learning in Science on rocks and fossils, Year 3 will be going on a class 

trip to Stump Cross Caverns on Tuesday 28th November. 

This visit will include: 

 A cave tour, where we will see stalagmites and stalactites 

 A fossil quiz and accompanying learning session 

 A walk up to and around the Coldstones Cut, Yorkshire’s highest public 

artwork (weather permitting) 

Children will be leaving school shortly after registration and will return to school before 

the end of the school day for normal collection.  

On the day your child will need: 

 A packed lunch including a drink in a carrier bag for easy disposal or alternatively 

can be ordered from school if required. Please ensure your child’s name is clearly 

written on their carrier bag. 

 Wellies or walking boots. 

 To wear warm trousers, a jumper and a warm and waterproof coat 

The cost of the trip will be £20 which should be paid through your parent pay account by 

the date of the trip. Please complete the attached form and ensure this is returned to 

school by Friday 3rd November. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Mrs N Fullalove 

Year 3 Class Teacher  

………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I give permission for: ..............................................…...(Year 3) to attend the trip. 

 

Signed……………………………………………………Date………………………….                           


